July 5, 2012

To: Distribution List
Re: PFC Application No. 12-08-C-00-SUN

FAA Acknowledgement to the Friedman Memorial Airport Authority
to Impose and Use a Passenger Facility Charge

Dear Air Carrier Representative:

In accordance with 14 CFR § 158.37 (b), on June 4, 2012 the Friedman
Memorial Airport Authority (FMAA) submitted a Notice of Intent to Impose and
Use a Passenger Facility Charge (PFC) at the Friedman Memorial Airport
(Airport) to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA). The FAA subsequently
reviewed and acknowledged this notice on June 25, 2012 (a copy of which is
attached for your records). The FAA has designated this Notice of Intent as PFC
No. 12-08-C-00-SUN. The acknowledged Notice of Intent should be referred to
as such in any future correspondence. As part of the acknowledgement and
notification process, FMAA is providing the following information.

PFC Collection Level

The FAA approved this new Notice of Intent to collect at a PFC level of $4.50 for
eligible enplaned passengers at Friedman Memorial Airport.

Estimated Total PFC Revenue

The authorized amount of PFC revenue that FMAA is authorized to collect and
use at the Airport under this new acknowledgement is $527,500.

Charge Effective Date

In accordance with 14 CFR § 158.37, the charge effective date for this new
Notice of Intent is January 1, 2014.
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Estimated Charge Expiration Date
The estimated charge expiration date for this new application is January 1, 2016.
Remittance

As set forth in 14 CFR §158.49 PFCs collected by the air carriers shall be
remitted to the FMAA no later than the last day of the following calendar month
(or if that date falls on a weekend or holiday, the first business day thereafter).
Remittance shall be mailed to:

Friedman Memorial Airport Authority

PFC Accounting

P.O. Box 929

Hailey, ID 83333

PFC Reporting Requirements

Air carriers will provide quarterly reports to FMAA in accordance with the
requirements 14 CFR §158.65(a). The reports should be sent to the remittance
address above. In addition, the air carriers will provide reports monthly and
quarterly to the FAA in accordance with the requirements 14 CFR §1 58.65(b).

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding this
approved Notice of Intent for the Airport, please contact me at (208) 788-4956,
extension 106.

Sincerely,

FRIEDMAN MEMORIAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY

Richard R. Baird
Airport Manager

Attachment

cc:  Geoffrey Wheeler, (Ricondo & Associates, Inc.) w/o attachment



